
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
To: Henry.Skrypek@metrotransit.org
Subject: 655 Charles
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:39:00 PM

Mr. Skrypek,
 
See the information below about street sweeping in your area. 
 
Have a good day.
 
Racquel Naylor
City Council Offices
Suite 310 City Hall
15 Kellogg Boulevard West
Saint Paul, MN  55102
Phone:  651-266-8573
Fax:  651-266-8574
 

From: Morreim, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <matthew.morreim@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 6:19 PM
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Kershaw, Sean (CI-StPaul) <Sean.Kershaw@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Farraher, Beverly (CI-StPaul)
<Beverly.Farraher@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: Transcribed, 655 Charles
 
Hi Racquel,
 
This section of street is scheduled to be swept next Monday. It was originally scheduled for last week
but was postponed due to snow and cold weather.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks.
 
Matthew Morreim, PE
Division Manager, Street Maintenance
City of St. Paul Public Works
P: (651)266-9714
M: (612)240-3295
E: matthew.morreim@stpaul.gov
 
 
 
Henry Skrypek
655 Charles Avenue
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651-224 -6469
 
Yes, I am returning your email at 655 Charles Avenue. I have some firewood in my back yard. My
father-in-law and my wife have been helping me with it, but he is in the hospital now with Covid, so
he hasn’t been helping me. And the weather with the snow has been hampering  splitting it and
bringing it in, so it has just taken me a little longer. I just want to know what the deal is on it, I’m
returning the call. Henry Skrypek 651-224 -6469 and again it is at 655 Charles Avenue. We’ve been
getting it done as quick as possible, but kinda hampered with the Covid and the weather.
 
On a separate deal, I was wondering if they are going to sweep the street this year. The leaves area
 foot deep out there in the whole street out there yet. Just wondering if that is still gonna be done.
 
Thank you.
 

From: "Cell Phone MN" <+16127595790> 
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 3:37 PM
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 19 seconds)
 
You received a voice mail from "Cell Phone MN".
 

 

Set Up Voice Mail
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